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THE WHEELER TIMES

WILDCAT LIFE -

and a safe and healthy learning environment.

For more information please visit Wheeler Wildcat PTA on Facebook or visit our ’x
website by scanning the QR code or using the link https:/ / wheelerwildcatpta.square.site / O]
You can also apply to become a volunteer at our school. Once you submit your application,
the application is routed to Wheeler and we will call you to schedule your volunteer times

and tasks. Use the QR code to apply!

EVENTS -
HOW TO VOLUNTEER AT WHEELER

Wheeler Elementary PTA is actively recruiting members for the 2022-2023
school year. The purpose of joining is to continue supporting our school culture

S

UPDATE ON STUDENTS WHO WALK HOME AFTER SCHOOL!
Our valet dismissal has been amazing this month cutting the entire dismissal process to an average of 8 minutes. WAY TO GO TEACHERS,
STAFF AND FAMILIES! we appreciate you patience while we adjusted to make it better! Unfortunately, we are still having several issues with
traffic at the front of the school. We have multiple drivers parking at the front double-lined to pick up students at the walkers only, exit. We
also have trouble with speeding vehicles. This creates a hazard to the students that walk home being released through the front when the bell

rings.
We need your help with the following:

- Please remember that if your students do not physically walk home, they are to be picked up through valet dismissal. No exceptions.

- EFFECTIVE OCTOBER 17, students that walk home will continue to be released at the front of the school, but now they will be released at the
end of valet dismissal. This will allow the heavy traffic to cease and would help our student walkers make it home in a safe manner.

- If you have a walker, please expect your students to be home approximately 10 minutes later than they are used to.

OCTOBER DATES TO REMEMBER
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10/2- National Custodian Day-WE HAVE THE BEST!

10/ 4- Cross Country District Championship at Reid Park

10/ 6- National Instructional Coach’s Day- THANK YOU, MRS. ESQUIVEL

10/7 - Grading Day/NO SCHOOL

10/ 10-14- Fall Break

10/ 11- Indigenous Peoples Day/ Columbus Day

10/ 17- Hearing and Vision Screening Day

10/ 21- 5th Grade Science Fair

10/21- Quarterly Honor Roll Assembly

10/24-31- Red Ribbon Week/ Spirit Week

10/ 25- Picture Retake Day

10/28- National First Responders Day

10/28- Trunk or Treat

~National Principals Month
~Emotional Intelligence Awareness Month

~Spirit Week

UPCOMING EVENTS

~Native American Heritage Month

11/3- Professional Learning Day/NO SCHOOL
11 /8- National STEM and STEAM Day

11/ 11- Veteran’s Day/NO SCHOOL

11/ 14- Site Council Meeting @4:00PM
11/ 16 - Education Support Professionals Day
11/17- National Parent Involvement Day
11/24-25- Thanksgiving Break/ NO SCHOOL

10/24-Wear Red to Pledge to stay drug and bully free!

10/25- Team UP against drugs and bulling and wear Sports Jerseys or Apparel!

10/26- Dare to Prepare by staying drug and bully Free by wearing College or Career clothing!
10/ 27 - Let's Keep the Peace, wear Peace Signs/Tie Dye to keep our school peaceful!

10/28- It is crazy to bully or do drugs so wear your crazy socks and sunglasses!

10/31- Say Boo to drugs and bulling and wear your school appropriate Halloween Costume!

-No weapons (play or not), no mask and use make up conservatively. Dress code still applies!

PARENTING CORNER-CLASS PARTY FOOD POLICY

Policy IHAM states that:

"The District shall support and promote proper dietary habits contributing to students’ health status and academic performance. All foods and
beverages available to students on school grounds before, during, and after the instructional day, except public events, should meet the District
Nutrition Standards. Emphasis should be placed on foods that are nutrient dense per calorie. To ensure safe, nutritious foods, consideration of
available foods and beverages should be based on national health initiatives, nutrient contribution, variety, appeal, safety, and packaging.

NO SUGARY SNACKS, CANDY OR SODA ARE ALLOWED IN CLASS FOR BIRTHDAYS OR SACKS.

Please check with your child’s teacher at least 24 hours in advance of any birthday or other celebrations. Only store bought items can be brought in.

No balloons will be allowed in the classroom.



